
Happy  

Grandparents’ Day 

  

  

 

 

21st May at 11.15am 

Grandparents’ Day 

 



The school is closed on  

Wednesday 23rd May 

for Staff Training in the 

 New Primary Language 

Curriculum. 

Curriculum Teanga na 

Bunscoile 

 

Closed for Referendum 

on 25th May 



Closed for Bank Holidays on 

Monday 7th May and 4th 

June  

 

 

 

 

 

Enjoy the mini break! 

 

 



 

Holidays begin on Friday 

22nd June at 12.00pm. 

Thank you for all your 

support. We have a 

fantastic school to teach 

and learn in. 

 



 
 

New School Year 

begins on Monday 3rd 

September 2018 .. see 

you then! 

 


